
 
Can you please send your Prayer Requests to Kay Murchie.  Kay’s email ad-
dress is—kay.murchie@bigpond.com.au 

If you are not on PrayNet and would like to be, please contact Kay  

Home phone—3425 2379 

Mobile—0407 021 924 

Email—kay.murchie@bigpond.com 

 

       Please keep OCTOBER 29th free for our annual BUSH DANCE 

         All proceeds from this go to help Mik Henzell at  

                  Casa Segura Orphanage in Bolivia 

         Music by STONE THE CROWS—More details to follow 

  

Got something you think should be included in the weekly newsletter? Get it to 
Maria by Thursday 5pm at m_m_m_2@hotmail.com or SMS 0438897279 

 

 Some people are kind, polite, and sweet-spirited 

  Until you try to sit in their pews! 

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH AUGUST 2016 

 

DATE MESSAGE Scripture Reading Intercessions 

7th Chris Marr Ann Turner Dan Nugent 

14th Heather Lye Liz Ogston Bill Turner 

21st Rev Col Howard Kay Murchie Robin Inglis 

28th Danny Nugent Brian Crane Paul Inglis 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
Welcome to Worship 

14th August 2016 

 
 
 
 

We are a warm & welcoming church who 
LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 

LOVE Dayboro District 
 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
8.30am 

Mt Mee Community Church 
4pm 

 



 

Financial General Funds Report at 31 July 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. There are no figures for special funds included in this table.  Special funds include Conversa-
tions Club operations, and specific purpose donations and expenditure.  Donations for Casa 
Segura, Pantry and Chaplaincy are also not included. 

2. Currently there are four families contributing their offering by Direct Debit.  There are advan-
tages when people do this as knowing the amount that is to come in each month helps with 
budgeting.  It also reduces the likelihood of cash going missing. 

3. It is a concern that this year we have had to reduce our Pastor’s time from 0.5 to 0.25 in order 
to stay financially viable. 

4. 2016 Dayboro Day Festival (DDF) profits are a record, and additional income ($205.60) is 
expected 

5. We relied on DDF profits to pay insurance.  Church Council also set aside $2,000 for future 
major repairs and maintenance.  We hope to add to this fund as money becomes available.  
One future project we could consider is painting inside the church 

6. To date, $842 has been collected Casa Segura and $670 has been forwarded. 

7. To date, $725 has been collected for the Pantry Fund and $700 has been forwarded. 

8. Average weekly church attendance is currently 34. 

 

INCOME 31 July 2016 Comments 

Offerings 19,624 This is still a concern.  At 31/7/2015 the offering was $31,135 

Other 9,201 This is mainly Dayboro Day Festival ($6,031) 

TOTAL 28,825  

   

EXPENDITURE   

Pastor 14,590 Nil payments in June or July.  Pastor hours reduced this year 

Other 8,499  

TOTAL 23,089  

   

PROFIT $5,736  

Dayboro Uniting Church 
 
Tuesday 9.30am  mainly music 
       
Tuesday 7.30pm  NO BIBLE  STUDY –16/8/16     
 
Thursday 1pm  Card Sharps 
 
Thursday 7pm  Band Practice See Ian 
 
Friday 10am   Conversation Club @ Jack’s Place    
14/8/16   Finding our best comedian 
Contacts: 
mainly music   Paul Inglis 3425 3220     
    psinglis@westnet.com.au 
Card Sharps   Norma Butler  3425 1343 
Casa Segura Card Group allan.kilby@gmail.com 
Bible Study   dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
Conversation Club  dayboroconversationclub@gmail.com 
   
Chair Church Council Carolyn Nugent 
    carolynnugent7@bigpond.com 
Treasurer   Jenny Brown 0400 720 298—new contact number 
Council Secretary  Ann Turner  0410 328 701 
Sunday Space  Lorraine Perry 
    0410 525 267    
 
Church enquiries  Please refer all enquiries to the Church Secretary through the 
    gmail account below (new email goes directly to the Church 
    Secretary) or Phone 0410 328 701 
 
New Email address for Dayboro Uniting Church: 
 
    dayborounitingchurch@gmail.com  
Would you be interested ? 

Dan and Carolyn would like to hear from anyone interested in planning & running 
special events like Christmas Eve & Easter services etc.  Please speak to them if 
you would like to fill this position. 

Do you know of anyone who would like the newsletter emailed to them.  If so, 
please let Maria know the address.  


